MINISTER'S OFFICE

September Eighth,
Nineteen Thirty.

General, Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

On my return to Ottawa
I find your letter of the 31th August
and now hasten to acknowledge same and
to thank you most sincerely for your
good wishes.

Yours sincerely,
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